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10th February 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
World Book Day 2022 – Thursday 2nd March 2023 
 
We have exciting news! World Book Day this year falls on Thursday 2nd March 2023 – the 
second week back after half term – and we are really looking forward to celebrating it with 
the children. 
 
This year, we would like everyone to dress up as a word. For example, if you chose the 
word ‘odd’, you could come in odd socks and odd items of clothes. 
 
This is, of course, optional but we would like to inject a bit of fun into the day. 
 
We hope that we can spread a little joy and pleasure in reading, and we look forward to 
seeing all of your efforts. Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to get in 
touch. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Brydon 
Acting Assistant Headteacher  
 


